It has been a memorable and gratifying nine years. I really can't even find the words to tell you how much I have loved working with our productive and powerful DIAD team.

As a world class leader in the autologous hematopoietic stem cell transplant field, you have contributed so much so special to the field and to the world. Your will to work hard, the support and good you do for our patients, your kind heart, and your words of encouragement made a huge difference to those patients from all over the world who have been fighting for a long time with the devastating and debilitating autoimmune diseases. Your contribution has significantly moved the treatment of refractory autoimmune diseases forward with dramatic and revolutionary improvements. As an outstanding leading professor in this field, you still work 24 hours a day, 7 days a week to solve all the patients' various issues. What you have showed are what are required to become a great physician: dedication, diligence, and determination.

I would have never achieved many of my goals without the world class training and support from you. Please know that I am forever grateful. You all have a way of genuinely caring for people during good times and bad, and that is what I admire the most.

Thank you again. Best Wishes Always!